
WOODROW WILSON HIGH SCHOOL DAILY BULLETIN 
www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/wilson 

 

 

Thursday, December 18, 2014 
Bell Schedule for December 15 – 19: 1, Tutor Time, 2, 3, 4 Winter Break: December 22 – January 4 
Skinny Monday 12/15: 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8  Monday January 5: 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8  

Tuesday 12/16: 1, 2, 3, 4  Tuesday January 6: 1, 2, 3, 4 

Wednesday 12/17: 5, 6, 7, 8 – 2 Hour Late Opening  Wednesday January 7: 5, 6, 7, 8 
Thursday 12/18: 1, Tutor Time, 2, 3, 4  Thursday January 8: 1, Tutor Time, 2, 3, 4   

Friday 12/19: 5, 6, 7, 8  Friday January 9: 5, 6, 7, 8   
 
 

Athletics - Good Luck, Go Trojans! 

Thursday, Dec 18 

Boys Basketball – JV2 vs. Cleveland @ Marshall, 4:15. Bus 2:45, Release 2:30. 
Girls Basketball vs. Glencoe @Wilson, JV 5:45, Frosh 4:15. 
Friday, Dec 19 

Swimming – @ Dishman Pool vs. Lincoln 6:00. Bus 5:00. 
Boys Basketball – Frosh vs. Tualatin @ Wilson, 4:00. 
Sat, Dec 20 
Girls Basketball – JV2 vs Hudson’s Bay @ Evergreen, 3:00.  Bus 1:30 
Girls Basketball – JV vs Central Catholic @ Grant, 10:00.  Bus 8:45. 
Tournament games over the Holiday 
Girls Varsity Basketball at Phoenix Tournament, Dec 18-21 

Girls JV Basketball at Grant Tournament Dec 20-23 
Girls JV2 Basketball at Evergreen Tournament Dec 20-23 

Boys Varsity Basketball at Punahou Tournament in Hawaii, Dec 26-30 

Girls Varsity Basketball at Lake Oswego Tournament Dec 27-30 
Girls JV Basketball at Evergreen Tournament Dec 27-30 
 

 

Seniors 

Senior Boys:  If you’re interested, don’t forget to pick up your Mr. Trojan application packet!  Applications are due right 

after Winter Break on Friday, January 9th.  Put them in Mr. Loveless’s box.  [Rubin/Loveless] 
 

Senior parent, Brian Geraths of Prints Charming Photography, has offered an exclusive offer for up to 60 Wilson 
students.  A 15-minute Yearbook Portrait Session for $49 includes the yearbook image delivered directly to the school.  

Purchases are optional, but you can shop online to buy the file or prints for half of their regular price.  Brian is offering 
Wilson seniors 40% off of all purchases made online before the deadline of Dec. 19th.  APPOINTMENTS REQUIRED -

either call us at 503-246-3056 or book online  at http://www.Yourprints.com/trojans 

You can see Brian’s work (including our Rose Festival Princesses) at http://www.yourprints.com/senior-details.  He will 
have three backgrounds set up for you to choose from, and take several images to show you your top five choices online.  

If you do not select before December 18th, we will select for you to make sure that you are included by the December 19 
DEADLINE.  [Meyers] 
 

Need help filling out your FAFSA? PCC offers workshops: Sign-in is at 5:30 and info from 6-8pm 

Monday, January 12, PCC-Cascade - Monday, January 13, PCC-Sylvania - Wednesday, January 14-PCC-Rock Creek  
[Fleming] 
 

Thinking about taking a year off before heading to college?  Lincoln High School is hosting the Portland Gap Year 

Fair on Monday, January 26th 2015. There will be a speaker at 6 PM and a Fair from 6:30 – 8:30 PM in the cafeteria 
(lower level). [Fleming] 

 

Grad Night News 

Grad Night Electronics Recycling – Save your stuff and donate April 26th! 
You know you’ll get some fun new electronic gadgets over the holidays.  Please HOLD ON TO YOUR OLD STUFF and 

donate them on April 26th to support a fun and safe Grad Night Party. For a small donation, we’ll take all kinds of things 
off your hands and will see they get fully recycled! Partial list of items accepted include: cell phones, cameras and laptops 

to monitors, ink cartridges, printers, TVs, stereos, and even as large as washers, dryers and ovens! Questions? Contact 

Wendi Makuch jsmakuch@comcast.net  

 

Everyone 

Vintage French themed posters are for sale in room 224.  French Culture Club is selling them at lunch on 

Friday, 12/19, for only $1 each.  They make great gifts!  [Lisa Walker] 
 

Pie pick-up was 12/17 – if you couldn’t make that pick-up time, please contact Lori Lieberman at duckler@comcast.net or 
503-975-7652 [Lieberman] 
 

Winter Formal is coming up in about a month on the 10th of January and we are looking for about 12 

chaperones! We will need people for coat and ticket check and monitoring the dance. This year the dance is being held 
at the Tiffany Center downtown and will be from 7-10pm. We are asking that the chaperones arrive at around 6:30 and 

stay until 10. If you are interested please email wilsonhsleadership@gmail.com and we will send you a confirmation email 

and answer any additional questions! Winter Formal tickets are on sale now at lunch.  One for $30 or Two for $50.  
See the bookkeeper in Rm. 120. [Wilson Leadership] 
 

 
 
 

Please Help Wilson Families in need this Holiday!  This year we have 10 Wilson families who would like some help 

to brighten their holidays.  You can help in the Following ways: 
Buy a Gift Card (Scrip gives a percentage back to WHS) for food and/or clothes. We want parents to be able to buy 

clothes in the right size, style and color preference for their children to ensure their happiness! 

Give cash or check to office.  

Wilson Booster Annual Christmas Tree Sale on now at A-Boy on Barbur at Terwilliger.  Saturdays 

and Sundays 10:00am to 5:00pm & Wednesdays thru Fridays 5:00 – 7:00pm.  Find your perfect tree thru 
December 20.   
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Give Food - we want every WHS family to be fed! 

You can help with GIFT CARDS by: 
If you purchase the gift card through scrip, our bookkeeper, Megan, will make sure the gift card is given to our organizers 

(Key Club and Counseling Department are collaborating together on this effort).  
If you purchase a gift card on your own, please drop this off in the counseling department with Sharon Dailey or with 

bookkeeper Megan Meisner by 12/15/2014.  
 

Every year Wilson High School has the opportunity to raise money for the Community Transitional School, which 
deals with children whose parents have been incarcerated, to help provide them with needed materials to give them a 

proper education, welfare, and improve their life in general. For 20 years now, Wilson Leadership has been fundraising 

with joint help from the Sheriff`s department to give these kids a holiday party that they could never have on their own. 
Wilson Parents, Winter fundraising had begun this year and we are looking for donations to help us give the Community 

Transitional School not only the best holiday party ever, but also give them an environment to learn, laugh, and achieve. 
Our school has put together specific fundraisers to help us raise money and items for the Community Transitional School: 
Irresistibles: A student from each class sells beads for $1 each, the class with the most beads sold earns a special prize. 

Holiday Hollas: Send a special message to a friend or colleague with the aid of a Holiday Holla during class time! Comes 

with a candy cane!! And who doesn’t love candy canes?! 
Senior Auction: On December 12th, gracious seniors auction up their talents to underclassmen, their talents range from 

baking cookies to taking the kid out to lunch. 
Gold Suits: These people, decked out in gold spandex, roam the halls and accept donations from grateful students. 

Donations can range from a penny to $20!! 
Clothing Drive: Organized with the elementary schools, clothes are gathered (preferably new or not worn down) to 

provide much needed winter clothing items to the school. 
Teacher Competition: A new addition this year, 4 buckets with a teacher`s name on it and students put in money to 

fundraise, the teacher with the most money in their jar has to wear a gorilla suit for an entire day!! 
Nike Clothes: During Lunch in front of room 118, limited and special Nike clothes are being sold for extremely 

discounted prices, better than anything you will find on Black Friday, perfect for looking for Holiday gifts as the clothes 

are brand new!! 
Straight up Donations: In the office, there is a bin in which spare change and a few dollars can be placed in to directly 

donate to the Community Transitional School. Anything helps!! 
Wilson High School Leadership thanks you for taking your time to read this and hopes you can make a 

contribution to the Community Transitional School and brighten a smile this holiday season!! 
 

 

Opportunities 

Are you a 9-11th grader? Are you interested in a career as a scientist, doctor, engineer or technologist? Then 

you should come to the ASE summer internship information session in the library on Wednesday, February 4th at 
7pm! ASE matches scientists, engineers and technology innovators with smart students like you for 8 week internships 

over the summer. ASE is a great way to improve your college application, and students can get school credit and a 

$1,000 stipend! For more information and to apply now visit:www.saturdayacademy.org/ASE.  I look forward to seeing all 
you science and engineering enthusiasts in the library on Wednesday, February 4th at 7pm. 
 
 
 

 

Scholarships     Check Naviance for scholarships this year – best place to stay informed! 
 

****Look for Scholarships in the Monday issues of the bulletin**** (others as space allows) 
 

 
 
 
This issue of the Daily Bulletin is submitted by Sara Mattheisen.  To have a notice printed in the Bulletin for the next school day, please leave your notice in the Main Office or 
email smatthei@pps.net by Noon.  Items new today are in bold. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Portland Public School’s Nondiscrimination and Equal Access Statements: 
Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in society.  All individuals and groups shall be treated with fairness in all activities, programs and operations, without regard to age, 
color, creed, disability, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex, or sexual orientation.  Board of Education Policy 1.80.020-P.  Portland Public Schools is an equal opportunity educator and employer.  Persons with disabilities or who 
are in need of additional accommodations in order to attend or participate in an event or program at Wilson High School should contact Maude Lamont, Curriculum VP, at 503.916.5280 or mlamont@pps.net.  

http://www.saturdayacademy.org/ASE
mailto:smatthei@pps.net
mailto:mlamont@pps.net

